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Comments on New Jersey Housing and Mortgage Finance 
Agency's Proposed Qualified Allocation Plan
On June 29, New Jersey Builders Association's Affordable Housing Tax Credit Council submitted comments in response to 
the New Jersey Housing and Mortgage Finance Agency's proposed Qualified Allocation Plan which details the selection 
criteria and application requirements for both 9% and 4% Low-Income Housing Tax Credits. Real Estate and Environmental 
practice co-chair Katharine Coffey and associate Larry Zhao prepared the comments on behalf of the Council.

To read the comment letter, click here.

Key Contacts

Katharine A. Coffey
Partner
Parsippany, NJ | (973) 966-8323

kcoffey@daypitney.com

Larry Zhao
Associate
Parsippany, NJ | (973) 966-8103

lzhao@daypitney.com

Insights
News

https://files.constantcontact.com/360d7db9001/3484288f-c41a-496f-90dc-9b4560419d99.pdf?rdr=true

